
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

24.04.2017 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

 On Monday we started the term with a bang as the children celebrated all their talents on 

the red carpet. We printed our hands on gold stars to show our individuality and practised 

our skills in the hall whether it was singing, magic, dancing, drawing… Finally we started 

planning ideas for our final project which is a talent show and we gathered ideas from 

Britain’s Got Talent auditions!  

 

   

 We have also written autobiographies celebrating the history of our lives and in maths we 

have continued with fractions focusing on quarters. The children have painted art in the 

style of Linda Kranz and listened to different genres of music.  

 

Next Week 

We will be learning about the wedding of Kate and William around the time the children 

were born. In maths we will continue with fractions and investigating 2D and 3D shapes.  

Dates for you Diary  

Multi skills morning for KS1 Thursday 4th May - Thank you to everyone who has volunteered 

to help!  


